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On January 19, the local chapter of CARP in the city of Ulyanovsk hosted an evening of Japanese culture. 

Eighteen guests came to the event, of whom half were first-time guests. An employee of the Radius 

center for people with limited health attended, as did several residents of this center. 

After a presentation about CARP and the winter program in St. Petersburg, a number of Japanese 

missionaries who are visiting Ulyanovsk gave a demonstration of their nation’s culture and invited 

members of the audience to take part in a traditional Japanese dance. The young Japanese also led the 

guests in competitive games before inviting them to sample typical Japanese cuisine. 



There was a feeling of unity among all present. Some of the guests stayed longer, and we had a game of 

imagination. Finally there was a disco. 

 

 


